
Town of Glen Planning Board 
March 16, 2017 

Regular Monthly Meeting Report 
 
 
 Meeting called to order at 7:30pm 

 
 Attendance – Donna Brooks, John Thomas, Nancy Langdon, Rodney Kowalczyk and Wanda 

Burch 
 

 A motion to approve our February 16 meeting report was made by Wanda and seconded by 
Donna, all were in favor. 
 

 A motion to approve our February 23 special meeting report was made by Rodney and 
seconded by Wanda, all were in favor. 
 

 Public comment - none 
 
 New Business 

 A motion to approve the simple subdivision for the Lang Drive school house parcel was 
made by Donna and seconded by Wanda, all were in favor. 

 
 Old Business  

 The Mass gathering permit draft was discussed with Larry Coddington and Ron 
Crewell.  Exemptions/Exceptions and a town board waiver were discussed.  No changes 
were made to the draft.  The next step is for the town board will review Tom Murray’s 
feedback.  

 
 Other 
 Town board items of interest 

 
 Next regular meeting – April 20, 2017, 7:30PM 

 
 At 8:03pm a motion to adjourn was made by Nancy and seconded by Donna, all were in favor 

 
. 

 
 


